PAC Meeting: October 24, 2022

Principal’s Report

- Thank you to the many parents who have volunteered their time over the last
month! We have had parents in the school for family reading, the fruit and veggie
program, fun lunches and have also had parents as fieldtrip chaperones and
drivers for cross country and volleyball. It was also great to welcome families to
take part in our Terry Fox Run. We look forward to having parents attend
upcoming school events such as the Math Games Night, Pumpkin Patch,
Halloween Parade, and Winter Concerts.

- Pumpkin Patch — Friday October 28, Halloween Monday October 31 —
information sent home, e-mailed, and on website

- Our intermediate students have been a great help as primary lunch monitors,
P.A. announcers, and leadership club members.

- Parks and Rec. weren’t able to work around our gym schedule for this term —
hopefully in the New Year! Will make sure they know they have other options for
space in the school besides the gym.

- Reporting — 3 formal reports, Ist term report home Wednesday, Dec. 14
- School Goal — continuing with Reading Goal from last year

- Student and Family Affordability Fund. The Ministry is allocating $60 million in
one-time funding to school districts across the province to increase food security for
students and their families, and to support students, parents, and guardians with
affordability concerns. Families may contact Mr. LaPlante if they are in need.

- Fieldtrips — lots of class fieldtrips planned this term — thank you to volunteers!

- Pancake Breakfast — looking forward to hosting once again on Friday Dec. 16



